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AFSCME,

May 27, 2020
Cathy Bohland, Director Human Resources

AFSCME Local 449 is requesting an extension of our Meet and Confer Memorandum of
Understanding. We expect to be starting our meet and confer negotiations the first week of July.
We appreciate your cooperation in mutually agreeing to extend our current contract from June
30, 2020 to an additional sixty (60) days to August 29, 2020.

Withely Guddag DS &7 2020

Mithele Garshh, AFSCME 449 Date
Chief Spokesperson
Cathy Bohland, Human Resources Director Date
Chief Spokesperson
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